
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

10. YOUTH IN LOCAL GOVERNMENT CONFERENCE 
 
 The Board considered a report requesting sponsorship for the Youth in Local Government Conference 

2004. 
 
 The Board resolved to provide a maximum of $650 sponsorship to enable a youth from the 

community who is not a member of the Board to attend the conference. 
 
 


